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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you know the children have been learning to read and spell using phonics, where they blend together 
units of sound to make a word, e.g. sh-ee-p.  The Department for Education states that Year 1 children should 
have a phonics screening check to determine if your child has met the required standard for the end of the 
academic year.  The test will take place in June after the half term break.  
 

 
To learn more about the phonics screening check we will be holding a parent information evening to discuss 
what the children will be asked to do and what happens with the check.  We will be holding two sessions on 
Monday 17th April, at 3.30pm and 5pm.  Please choose one session to attend. 
 

 
Should you have any questions please do come and ask.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

K Jeyarajah   JMilward   
Miss Jeyarajah    Miss Milward    

 

 


